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February 3- Kindness Assembly  

February 7- Home & School Meeting @ 4:00pm 

February 9- Intermediate Dance 7-9 @ MIS 

February 10- Pizza Party grade 5/6 and 7/8 

(Literacy Prize for reading most pages) 

February 14- Valentine’s Day 

February 14- Pancake Breakfast Grade 8 Fundraiser 
– all welcome to attend, 7-10am in GYM 

February 17- Winter Wellness (This is a School Day!) 

February 17- School Skate 10:30 11:30@ Three Rivers 
Sportplex 

February 20- Islander Day – NO SCHOOL 

February 21-24- Canada Games Break-NO SCHOOL 

February 27- March 3- Mid Term Break- NO SCHOOL 

March 23-24- Parent Teacher Interviews 

 

Congrats to our 2022 Legion Poster and 

Essay Contest Winners- 

Landon Hebert and Penelope Clory both won first 

place in the Branch 8 Legion Remembrance Day 

Poster Contest in their divisions and will have their 

entries go on to compete at the Provincial Level. 

Congrats Penelope and Landon! 

 

 

SKATE 
In celebration of Winter Wellness all students and 

staff will be going to a school skate at Three Rivers 
Sportsplex here in Georgetown. Thanks to the 

Board of Three Rivers for donating this ice time for 
our students! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canada Games Break/ Winter Break 

20 different Sports at many locations all across 
PEI. Get your tickets and get out to support out PEI 

and Canadian Athletes over winter break and 
Canada Games break! 

 

 

Grade 8 Travel and 
Fundraising 

We are pleased to be able to share that graduating 
Grade 8 students from Georgetown School will be 
going to the nation’s capital, Ottawa, this June. 

Students will be doing some extra fundraising this 
year with online auctions and pancake breakfasts 
coming up soon. Grade 8 Travel tickets are still 
available each month from our students and the 
grand prize is $500. 

Please continue support ‘the girls’ this year in all 
their fundraising adventures! 
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Lots Happening in our local libraries 
this month! 

 

 

 

Valentines Dance 

  

We are pleased to share that there will be a 

February Intermediate dance for students from 

Georgetown, Montague, and Southern Kings 

Consolidated Schools.  

WHO: Grade 7 & 8 Students 

WHERE: Montague Intermediate School 

WHEN and HOW MUCH: The dance will take 

place on Thursday February 9 from 7-9 pm. The 

cost is $5 + a food donation.  

WHAT: The theme of the dance will be RED, 

WHITE & PINK 

 

 

School Snowshoes Purchase 

We are pleased to say we have purchased a 
large amount of snowshoes for student and 

staff use. We will be able to use the snowshoes 
as a full class and plans are even in the works 

for a snowshoe club! 

Stay tuned for snowshoeing plans and events! 

 

 

 

BOX BUILDING WEEK 

Staff and students have been collecting boxes 

of all shapes and sizes for a big building project 

for all students. Kids are coming up with plans 

and blueprints to have a big week of building 

with boxes from February 6-9th Reveal day will 

be February 10 for all students and visitors!. Stay 

tuned for pictures and progress from this 

exciting day! 

 

 

CLASSROOM GAMES  

 
 All classrooms have added a bit more fun and 

excitement to their spaces. Classes have 

made special purchases of age-appropriate 

games that students chose, and homeroom 

teachers bought with some of the Fundraising 

Money raised at the Christmas Fair.  


